
 

 
 

 
 
 

Joint statement of Euroregion Baltic 
Council regarding the political representation  

 
 
 

 
At the Euroregion Baltic Council meeting in Kaliningrad on 30th March 2006, its 

members agreed to pass the following resolution: 
 
 

 
The Euroregion Baltic Council considers it desirable that candidates to the 

Euroregion Baltic Executive Board be persons of the highest possible rank of 
political significance. 

 
It is well understood that such candidates can offer their experience and political 
skills to the management of Euroregion Baltic and support the organisation in the 

achievement of its goals. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

     
          
          Mikhail Pluhin 
President of Euroregion Baltic 

 


